Public Notice for Press Release
Wednesday, December 16th, 2020

Please Be Advised:

The Village of Monticello Board of Trustees will be holding their Regular Village
Board Meeting by video and teleconference, pursuant to the Governor’s
Executive Order 202.1, and applicable COVID guidelines, Executive Orders of the
State and Resolutions of the Village, the public will not be permitted to attend in
person on Friday, December 18", 2020 at 6:00pm. There will also be a Public
Hearing at this meeting for Local Law #1 of 2020, entitled, “Noise”. The meeting
will be available to the Public via the ZOOM app and the following information
will be needed to access the meeting:

Topic: Rescheduled Village Board Meeting
Time: Dec 18, 2020 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88449110864?pwd=ck1FZENvaEM4ME41ME4vSEhP
a3lodz09

Meeting ID: 884 4911 0864
Passcode: 775624

One tap mobile:
+16465588656,,884491108644,,,,,,0#,,775624# US (New York)
+13017158592,,884491108644#,,,,,,0#,,775624# US (Washington D.C)

Dial by your location:
+1 646 558 8656 US (New York)
+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington D.C)

Meeting ID: 884 4911 0864
Passcode: 775624
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kepGm3K1A6

All are welcomed to view this meeting at the said date and time.
Thank You

Village of Monticello
Janine Gandy-McKinney
Village Clerk



